Arnold Medical Centre

Patient Participant Group Meeting

15th February 2012

13.00

Arnold Medical Centre

Present

Dr S P Srivastava, Dr A Srivastava, 

Practice Manager - Meriel Carrdus

Nora Atkinson, Peter Atkinson, Caron Barratt, Isabel Bateman, Dorothy Butler, Sarah Cookson, Eileen Dootson, Clinton Miller, Margaret Rodwell, Peter Rodwell, Margaret Seddon.

Apologies

Tom Callister, Wendy Murray, Andrew Ottewell (Pharmacist), Dr P Shajil,  Dr Raut 

	ITEM
	ISSUE
	ACTION
	WHO

	Intro by Meriel


	Minutes from previous meeting read. It was agreed that all actions from previous minutes had now been met. No matters raised.

	No action


	

	Constitution


	Margaret referred to the proposed constitution and asked if members are happy to adopt it or would they like to make any alterations.  It was agreed that the proposed constitution would be adopted.


	Constitution to be formalised.
	Margaret 

	Surveys -

Issues raised


	Feedback discussed. 

Phone number.

The surgery is tied into a contract so cannot be changed at present.

Dr Anjuli suggested that the busiest time should be identified and people with mobiles could call at less busy times.

Also maybe a sign to be posted asking for lines only to be used to make emergency appointments between 08:00 and 09:00 and requests for blood results in the afternoon.

Private area.

Privacy area / window to be better advertised.

Prescriptions

Cannot order repeat prescriptions over the phone for safety reasons.  Can order online or with any pharmacy.

Government states that prescriptions must be ordered monthy not bi monthly.

Chiropody

There is access to a chiropodist for diabetics on Lytham Road

Weekend appointments

It was agreed that this is not logistically viable.  The Walk In and Urgent Care Centre are available.


	Suggestions on surveys handed to Practice.
	Practice staff

	
	Car Park

Extending the car park has been looked into but the Council will not sell the land

Midwife at surgery.

Midwives belong to the PCT and are not employed by the surgery.


	
	

	Sign posting service.


	It was suggested that it would be beneficial to have a person in an advisory capacity to be present in the surgery for general advice, e.g CAB, Social Services.


	Room to be arranged

Advisors to be found


	Meriel

Margaret

	Way forward for PPG
	A discussion as to the purpose and way forward for the PPG now that the surveys are back.

Suggestions - befriending service / coffee mornings / days out etc. for patients.

First project - coffee morning on 12th May 2012 - Lennox Gate Day Centre.
	Ideas for coffee morning

To be discussed at next meeting

Lennox Gate to be booked


	All PPG members.

Sarah

	
	
	
	

	Date of next meeting
	Wednesday 14th March 2012

1pm
Arnold Medical Centre
	
	



